ANNE WHITNEY ARCHITECT

5/12/21

Historic District Commission
City Of Portsmouth

1 Junkins Ave.

Portsmouth, NH 03801

Re: 44 Gardner Street

Dear Commission,

| am writing on behalf of Jeffrey & Dolores Ives to request a one year extension to the

July 2020 HDC Approval for Additions & Renovations 44 Garner Street. The project required
them to relocate during construction and they chose not to do that until Covid was more under
control. They hope to get this started within the next year.

Sincerely,

Anne Whitney
Architect

cc: Jeffrey & Dolores Ives

9 Sheafe Strest
Portsmouth

NH 03801
603.427.2832
archwhitaaol.com



